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From: Richard Koerner [rjkoerner@iinet.net.au]
Sent: Thursday, 3 November 2011 8:26 PM
To: Catherine Barker
Subject: Re: Public comment regarding 2011/12 SEQ Prices Monitoring
Attachments: Fedtreasury2.doc

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 

This email contains an attachment that may be work related and must be filed into the DMS. If you need assistance with
the Executive Officer at xo@qca.org.au. 

Dear Ms. Barker, 
  
Attached for the QCA's information is correspondence to the Assistant Treasurer relating to failure by the Productivity 
Commission to adequately consider correspondence suggesting refusal of the Queensland Government to uphold NWI 
Pricing Principle commitments in Report # 55. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Richard Koerner 
----- Original Message -----  
From: Cath Barker  
To: Richard Koerner  
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2011 10:47 AM 
Subject: RE: Public comment regarding 2011/12 SEQ Prices Monitoring 
 
Thankyou Mr Koerner for your submission. 
 
Regards 
 
Cath Barker 
Queensland Competition Authority 
 

From: Richard Koerner [mailto:rjkoerner@iinet.net.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 3 August 2011 10:21 AM 
To: Cath Barker 
Subject: Public comment regarding 2011/12 SEQ Prices Monitoring 
 
 

This email contains an attachment that may be work related and must be filed into the DMS. If you need assistance with
the Executive Officer at xo@qca.org.au. 

Dear Ms. Barker, 
  
Please consider the attached correspondence relating to Terms of Reference given the QCA by the Ministers. 
  
Kind regards, 
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Richard Koerner 
  
 

 
The attached PDF document may not be searchable by our Document Management System. Please contact Jason at jaso
 
 

 
-------------------------------------------------------------  
The information contained in this message and any annexure is 
confidential and intended only for the named recipient(s). If  
you have received this Email in error, please  
notify us immediately by return email or telephone +61 7  
3222-0555 and destroy the original message.  Please note that 
if you are not the intended recipient, no part of this  
message may be reproduced, adapted or transmitted.  
   
Emails may be interfered with, may contain computer viruses 
or other defects and may not be successfully replicated on  
other systems. We give no warranties in relation to these  
matters. If you have any doubts about the authenticity of an  
email purportedly sent by us, please contact us immediately.  
------------------------------------------------------------- 
 



Mr Richard J Koerner 
31 Fauna Terrace 
COOLUM BEACH QLD 4573 

Dear Mr Koerner 

Australian Government 

The Treasury 
Parliamentary Services Unit 

The Treasury 
Langton Crescent 

Canberra ACT 2600 

2 4 NUV 2011 

Thank you for your letter of2 November 2011 to the Assistant Treasurer and Minister for Financial 
Services and Superannuation concerning Australia's Urban Water Sector. 

As the matter falls more directly within the portfolio responsibilities ofthe Minister for 
Sustainability, Environment, Water, Population and Communities, the correspondence has been 
referred to the Hon Tony Burke MP for his attention. 

Yours sincerely 

Kim Harrington 
A/g Manager 
Parliamentary Services Unit 




